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2 5 on 2022

MR. RODNEY G. VERIAN
Officer In-Charge 
CENRO Coron, Palawan

Dear Mr. Verian,

This refers to our letter dated March 23, 2022 furnishing you a copy of a letter from the 
Regional Executive Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region, dated December 23, 2021 
(copies attached) in relation to our request for a Comprehensive 
Clearance/Endorsement concerning our application for the proposed Port Zone 
Delineation (PZD) of the Port of Borac, Coron, Palawan.

In view of the foregoing, may we respectfully Inquire on the status of the investigation 
being conducted in the said area relative to the above request. Your output is vital in our 
effort to secure an approved port zone delineation.

We are hoping for your most kind consideration on this matter.

Very truly yours,

ZALDE M. ULSON
^ t Manager

Cc: DENR MIMAROPA

EMU/mns/rwm

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN 
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area 

Bgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Tel. Nos. (048) 434-5626, Fax (048) 433-0356 

Email address: pmoDalawan@PDa.com.Dh
22 T 025 02
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MAR 2 3 2022

MR. ARNOLDO A. BLAZA JR.
Officer In-Charge 
CENRO Coron, Palawan

Dear Mr. Blaza,

We are pleased to furnish you with a copy of the letter of the Regional Executive 
Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region, dated December 23, 2021, in response to our 
communication dated October 20, 2021 (copies attached) about our request for a 
Comprehensive Clearance/Endorsement concerning our application for the proposed 
Port Zone Delineation (PZD) of the Port of Borac, Coron, Palawan.

Given the foregoing, we sincerely hope that your investigation report and 
recommendations will be completed as soon as possible, as they will serve as the basis 
for the DENR Regional Office's subsequent action on our requested 
clearance/endorsement.

We are hoping for your most kind consideration on this matter.

Please accept our warmest regards!

Very truly yours,

. ZALDE M. ULSON
Joit Manager

EMU/apa

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area 

Bgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Tel. Nos. (048) 434-5626, Fax (048) 433-0356 

Email address: pmooalawan@PDa com.ph 53* 22032306
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

DEC 13 2B21

Ha07 2022
2.-^'

MR. ELIZALDE M. liLSON
Port Manager
Port Management Office - Pala’^van 
Brgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City

Mr. Utson;
. ortoher '>0 2)021 reiterating your request for

This pertains to your letter dated . - , - Delineation of the Port of San
certi fication/clearancc endorsing the proposed Port Zone De inta ion 
Fernando, El Nido and Port of Coron both in the 1 rovince of Palat^a .

please be advised .hat as per our
mstrucled to conduct mvcstigation to ascertain t dE-NR projects in the area and to

be used “basis to
further action thru the Memorandum dated August 20, ,-021. 

rhank you and hope to serve you again.

Very truly yours.

lAL9f RDES g/fERRER, O-SO III 
tgional Ex4cutive Director
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